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Sept, 20, 2021  1 pm 

Centennial Park, Peru, IL 

 

The LaSalle County Retired Teachers Executive Board met on Monday, September 20, 2021 at 
1 p.m. in Centennial Park, Peru IL 
 
 Attendees were:  Jackie Sapienza, Cheryl Templeton, Mary Trovero, Janie Hoffmann, Pauline 
Cashman, Jan Hauger, Mary Jo Gillman, Linda Dobrydnia, Judy Ilgen, Trudy Forkner 
 
President Jackie Sapienza called the meeting to order.   
 Minutes from the last meeting were placed on file. 
 There was no treasurer report. 
 
Our Website needs updating.  Janie Hoffmann volunteered to update it and put the Fall 
Newsletter on the site. 
 
Mary Trovero, Membership, updated the board on her efforts.  She has mailed more than 200 
invitations to retired teachers to join our group. 
 
Judy Ilgen, Legislation, informed us on the upcoming Virtual Convention.   The deadline to 
register is Oct 1, 2021.  We will have three from our group attending:  Jackie Sapienza, Janie 
Hoffmann, and Pauline Cashman. 
  
October 4, 2021 General Meeting: 
 The agenda for the meeting was finalized:  Welcome by Jackie, introduction of the Board 
members, Bucks for Books drawings, speakers:  Retired Sheriff Tom Templeton, Krissy Darm, 
ROE, and JoEllen Fiorentini - fall gardening tips.   Coffee, water, donuts and door prizes will 
round out the meeting. 
      
 
Discussion on the Trunk or Treat at IVCC on October 30th  in which several agreed to help pass 
out candy and teacher tools.  It would be good PR for our organization.   
 

 Meeting was adjourned to get the newsletter ready for mailing. 
 
Submitted, 
 

Trudy Forkner 
 


